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Welcome to our July newsletter. 

We would like to give a warm welcome to the new families joining our setting. 

Sadly we are saying a big goodbye to Miss Evie from toddler room who is taking up a new challenge 

and becoming a social worker for young carers. We wish her all the best in the future and we will miss 

her very much. Miss Evie has promised to visit us soon. 

At the same time, we are welcoming two new members of staff to our toddler room team, Mrs Jagruti 

who is Level 2 qualified and Miss Jamie our student working towards her qualifications. 

 

 

 

 
FOREST SCHOOL 

On Tuesday, toddler room children 

went for a nature walk as part of our 

Forest School activities. Lots of fun!!! 

 

 

 

 

Please do not tag or use children on any of the social media 



             
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS DAY –WORLD CUP 
 

Our children will be having SPORTS DAY 
on Monday the 30th of July. We will also be 
encouraging children to come dressed in 

their favourite football team they are 
supporting in 2018 WORLD CUP. Our 

staff will prepare lots of fun sports 
themed activities and medals for all 

children who are taking part.  
Remember to put them wear appropriate 

shoes! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you

We would like to thank you to all parents who attended Father’s Day, Transition meeting and EYFS 

training this month. 

Here at Tots and Scholars we believe that a great partnership between parents and staff is the key for 

success for our children. 


